
Wednesday May 1, 2019  
Attendees: 
Annabelle Juhasz 
Paul Fithian 
Martha Maust 
 
Meeting called to order at 410PM by Dr Juhasz. 
 
Dr Juhasz had spoken with Bob McFadden about the possibility of another eagle scout needing a project.  
He said there is one and a project that could be done by a scout would be to help delineate the path on 
the Long Beach Park Trail..  So updated signage would be helpful for people to walk the trails.  Bob felt 
that there may be a need to mentor the eagle scout in this project, so Paul Fithian is willing to mentor 
the scout in this project.  Further discussion on this project in the next meeting. 
 
No makeup date for Stockwell Woods volunteer day has been setup yet. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Martha Maust 
 
 
PS  The makeup date for Stockwell Woods will be on Friday May 31 10am-12pm.  Equipment will be 
supplied, but it's encouraged for everyone to bring their own water bottles. 


